
For more information on the ASA and Annual Meeting visit www.africanstudies.org

The African Studies Association is Pleased to Present
a Film Screening of An Opera of the World 
at the ASA’s 2018 Annual Meeting in Atlanta.

Followed by a discussion between:
Filmmaker Manthia Diawara, New York University,  

and moderator Kenneth Harrow, Michigan State University; African
Studies Review Film Review Editor

This film screening is free and open to the public! 
(Your registration is required for all other ASA Annual Meeting attendance.)

We look forward to seeing you there!
Date: Friday, November 30 - Time: 7:30-9:30pm

Place: Atlanta Marriott Marquis, Marquis Ballroom A

Manthia Diawara on the island of Lesbos, 2016


